
 

 

 
 

  
  

  

 

   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
                                                                                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

     21st   March 2022   

Diary dates 
23/3/22 
24/3/22 

Parent consultations 

25/3/22 Mother’s Day gift room 

1/4/22 Last day of Spring term 

4/4/22-18/4/22 Easter Break 

19/4/22 Return to school 

22/4/22 Spring scavenger hunt (PTFA) 
25/4/22 Kingfishers -home safety talk 

27/4/22 Online safety training for whole school 
with 2 Johns. Via zoom for parents                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

2/5/22 Bank holiday 

6/5 22 Young voices at 02 

9/5/22 Yr 6 SATS week 

13/5/22  Choir performance for extended family 
(PTFA) 

27/5/22 Non-pupil day 

June Multiplication tables check for Year 4 
30/5/22-3/6/22 Half term break followed by 2 non-

pupil days. 
8/6/22 Pupils return to school 

17/6/22 Father’s Day gift room (PTFA) 
21/6/22 Year 6 cyber safety talk 

22/6/22 KS2Consortium Sports at the Garrison 

27/6/22 Summer safety assembly 

1/7/22 Sports Day/Summer fair 

5/7/22 Celebration assembly Kingfishers 
6/7/22 Celebration assembly Wrens /Robins 

7/7/22 Reports out to parents  

8/7/22 Alternative Sports day in case of bad 
weather. 

12/7/22 Owls performance Dress rehearsal 
13/7/22 Owls end of year performance 

14/7/22 Owls end of year performance 

22/7 22 Last Day of Summer Term 

 

11+ information 
If your child is in Year 5 and will be sitting the 11+ this 
September: 

• Register for the test from 17th May. 

• Deadline for forms to be returned to the CSSE 
office for registration - 1st July 

• 11+ day - 17th September 2022 
If your child is currently in Year 4 and you are interested in 
them possibly sitting the 11 + in September 2023 please 
have a chat with the class teacher once they are in Year 5. 

 
 

Comic relief 
We loved the funky hairstyles! Well done everyone. The 

children enjoyed the day which included quizzes and talent 
shows. 

 Congratulations!  We raised £93.60 

Governors’ Report 
At our Local Governing Body meeting on 8th March, we 
welcomed Andrew Harding and Sarah Spalding as new 
community governors. We received a full report from Mrs 
Halliday including information about the progress of every 
child in the school. We discussed the process for recruiting 
a new head teacher and how we will support staff through 
the transition period. At the time of writing, the post has 
been advertised and we are waiting to see what 
applications we will have. We also looked at the most 
recent financial management report to make sure the 
school’s finances are on a sure footing and we reviewed a 
number of policies, including Admissions, Whistleblowing 
and Equality & Diversity. We also talked about governor 
training and made sure that all new governors are booked 
onto their induction course. 
You can contact the governors through the school office if 
you would like to speak to us about any queries or concerns 
you may have. 
 
Anne-Marie Renshaw 
Chair of Governors 

Congratulations 
 
Congratulations to the following pupils who have 
been awarded Golden certificates: 
 

Lily R   Pippa J   Frazer V   Rosie S   Alice R   
 Zach C   Minty BD  Bonita M 

 
Super Stars who have been awarded a lunchtime 

top table award: 
Rosie S  Rosie B   Felix M  Rory S 

 
 

Calendar dates 2022/23 
The school calendar dates for 2022/23 have been agreed 
by the Governing Body and are attached. These will also 
be put onto the school website. Please make sure you 
consult these when booking family holidays as these 
cannot be authorized unless there are exceptional 
circumstances. 

Share and learn 
It was a real pleasure having you join us in school for share 
and learn. It’s been a long time coming! The children really 

enjoyed sharing their books and talking about their learning.   


